
 
December 6, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Kevin Nagoya 

City of Cold Lake 
5513 48 Ave 
Cold Lake, AB 
T9M 1A1 
city@coldlake.com 

 
Dear Mr. Nagoya, 
 

 
At the Nov 23, 2019 meeting, the Northern Lights Library System Board approved the 2020 budget.  
The budget includes 1.5% levy increase for Municipalities and/or their Library Boards. 
Levies will be based on the 2018 population as per the Alberta Government website. No population 
change in this number for your municipality. 
 
2020 Levies: 
$5.23 per capita  Municipality 
$10.46 per capita Municipality without Library Board 
 
The total levy for 2020 equals $78,246.03 from the City of Cold Lake. (14961 x $5.23) 
(2019 was $77,049.15 an increase of $1196.88) 
 
Please send council correspondence back to NLLS by Dec 31, 2019.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact your Northern Lights Library Board member representative.  
A copy of the budget is available from your Northern Lights Library Board member representative. 
Invoice to follow. 
 
 
 
Regards, 

       
Vicky Lefebvre       Julie Walker 
Chairman        Executive Director 
Northern Lights Library System Board    Northern Lights Library System 

 


